
From: Diane <Boonie11@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 7:05 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Another increase  
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Enough is enough how much do you need to suck the air out of your customers??? Start going down 
instead of increasing,I’m in the dark now!!! 
Sent from my iPad 
 


